
From: Lily Keane
To: foil
Subject: Re: Water Shut Off FOIL request
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 1:30:14 PM

Hi Shari,

Thank you for your response. I am looking for a csv of residential water shut-off dates and locations (either
addresses or latitude/longitude). My Name is Lily Keane and my address is  NY
14222. This is the best email to reach me at: 

Thank you,
Lily

On Wed, Jun 17, 2020 at 8:57 AM foil <foil@ecwa.org> wrote:

Good morning,

 Pursuant to our Freedom of Information Policy, specifically Section 7:  FOIL Requests, a requester is required to
provide their full name together with complete mailing address and contact information (email and/or telephone
number).

 Please provide this information.  Once we receive this, that will be considered the date/time the FOIL request
has been received.  I have provided a link to the policy for your easy reference. 

 https://my.ecwa.org/pdf/PublicAccess/PoliciesProcedures/Freedom%20of%20Information%20Law%20Policy.pdf

 

Also, if you could be more specific with exactly what you are looking for that would assist us.

 Thank you.

  

Shari Zajdel

Confidential Secretary/Legal

716-849-8459

 

 

From: Lily Keane <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:08 PM
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org>
Subject: Water Shut Off FOIL request

 

Hi Mr McCracken,

 

I am requesting water shut off data from 2008 - present. I would like dates and locations of water shut offs -
either addresses or coordinates. 

 

Thank You,
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Lily

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential
information belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.




